' OKLAHOMA CITY SOUTHWESTERN COLLEGE :

4700 Northwest Tenth Street Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73127

January 17, 1974

Mr. Ferdie J. Deering, Editorial Writer
Oklahoman & Times

Agri-Business Columnist

P.0. Box 25125

Oklahoma City, OK 73125

Dear Mr. Deering:

Your participation in the Institute on Water Conservation
and Development was appreciated. I trust you will be able
to visit Oklahoma City Southwestern College again.
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